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Next Meeting: 

Tuesday 

March 28 

 

Tonight’s Lesson: 

Joyce Griffiths 

Making Hexies 

and Using 5” 

Squares 

 

Next Month: 

Spring 

Challenge! 
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March Birthdays:   
1 Ann Fordeck 

23 Danielle Norden 

24 Gen Dornbush 

28 Doris Goins 

30 Ernestine Stanley 
A note to new members: 

If you would like to see your name in this 

space, please give your birthday to Cindy 

Lash...no need to give your birth year! :) 

Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN  46701   
www.noblenimblethimbles.com      noblenimblethimbles on Facebook 

President - Curryanne Hostetler  curryanne7@earthlink .net 

Vice President - ?? 

Secretary - Nancy Peterson  ncp4545@embarqmail.com  

Treasurer - Marilyn Peters  marpeters0624@gmail.com  

Newsletter - Cindy Lash  happyquiltmom@hotmail.com  

Historian - Althea Clugston  althea.2010@live.com 

Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson  dmcarlson@wolflakebaptistchurch.org 

Librarian -  Pam Etheridge  pametheridge@gmail.com  

2017 Meeting/Lesson Schedule 

Mar. 28 - Challenge 

Apr. 25 - Julia Wolheter - Scalloped Borders 

May 23 - Bev Bartlett (TBD) 

Jun. 27 - Chloe Haynes - Snip It Art 

Jul. 25 - Sacred Heart meeting 

Aug. 29 - Cindy Lash & Caroline North - Minis 

Sep. 26 - Garage Sale 

Oct. 24 - Edith Shanholt - Trunk Show 

Nov. 28 - Cindy Lash & Caroline North - Trunk 

 Show - Minis 

Dec. 19 - Christmas Party 

Drawing Winners  
Name Tags:  Shari Targgart & Stacy Stump 

Tips & Tricks:  “Display your yo-yos in a basket 

or bowl on a coffee table until you have enough 

made for your project.” -Althea Clugston 

A Double Lesson:   

Making Hexies and  

Using Your 5” Squares 
Bring a small sewing kit if you’d like to make a hexagon 

flower with English paper piecing.  Joyce Griffiths will 

also give us some ideas for using our 5” squares. 

The Gathering 
Saturday, March 11 

8am - 4pm 
Lakeview Middle School 

Warsaw, IN 

Featuring 

“A Hexie Revolution” 

By Mary Kerr 
*Quilt Show *Vendors 

*Ugly Fabric Challenge 

*Block Exchange       *Quilt Appraisals 
 

www.whitleycountycountryquilters.com/ 

Fun Saturday 
March 25, 9am—4 pm 

Noble County Public Library in Albion 
Project:  Hanging Star (photo on back of 

newsletter) or bring your own projects to work 
on and a dish to share and be ready to have fun 

with your quilting friends!   

DOOR PRIZES!!! 

Quilt Talk and Lunch 

With Rebecca Haarer 
~Saturday, August 12 at Noon~ 

Member cost and 

more info to come! 



5” Square Drawing Winners 
Please remember, when your name is drawn, get your preferences to Cindy Lash (email is on the front page) 

ASAP so that she can get the info into the next newsletter!  Thank you! 

    Since we have gone through the list for pieced blocks, we will be doubling up on 

drawing names for the 5” squares until all names are drawn.  Then, we will start over 

with both drawings!   
 Gen Dornbush -  Medium jewel tone batiks, all different 

 Caroline North -  Civil War reproductions, 2 lights and 2 darks 

 Ernie Stanley -  Batiks, all the same 

 Sara Conrad -  Bright batiks, all different 

OHIO ONE STOP 

SHOP HOP 
Wright State University 

Nutter Center 

3640 Colonel Glenn Highway 

Dayton, OH  45435 
Friday 9 - 5:00 

Saturday 9 - 3:00 

April 7 & 8, 2017 

October 13 & 14, 2017 

 
The Ohio One Stop Shop Hop means just that! You 

drive to one central Ohio location, instead of driving 

to each quilt shop, and get to visit all of your 

favorite Quilt shops in one place! You save all that 

driving, time, and gas. How fun and convenient 

is that? 
 

$5 a day Entrance Fee 

Includes coupon passport book! 

~Hourly Door Prizes~ 

 
$50 Gift Certificates will be drawn at the conclusion 

of the show. Remember to bring address labels to be 

used for the grand prize drawing entries! One 

address label per receipt acquired 

www.ohioonestopshophop.com 

Fun Saturday Project 

Hanging Star 
    This ornament can be made for your tree 

with Christmas fabrics, or choose any other 

print for year round use.  Julie has made 

them in three different sizes. 

A Special Birthday! 
    Nancy Peterson’s mother, former member 

Lucille Welch, will be celebrating her 95th 

birthday on March 9.  She would love to 

receive cards!  Send to: 

 

 Lucille Welch 

 Lutheran Life Village 

 9802 Coldwater Rd., Room 401-1 

 Fort Wayne, IN 46825 

One month left to work on 

challenge projects!   
The committee will have entry forms at the 

February meeting.  Be sure to pick one up!  Doors 

will open at 6 to receive entries 


